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Dr. Matthew Simpson 
 

Associate Director, WWT Consulting/ 

Consultant to the World Bank 

 

Date   :  Friday, 12th June 2015 

Time   :  5.30  - 6.30 p.m. 

Venue : Auditorium, Organization of Professional 

Associations of Sri Lanka (OPA),  

    275/75, Prof.Stanley Wijesundara Mw, Colombo 07 

 

ALL ARE WELCOME! 

(Entrance Free) 
 

For more information and confirmation of participation, please contact 
Ms. Isurie (Environment Officer) on 077 3 837 931 or  

Ms. Ranoshi (Ecologist) on 071 2 418 128 

Wetland Management Division 

Sri Lanka Land Reclamation and Development Corporation  

No. 03, Sri Jayewardenepura Mw, Rajagiriya 

 

Telephone: 011 2 866 896  

Email        : sllrdcwmu@gmail.com 

 

 

Urban Wetlands of Colombo: 
Why Are They Important for Life 

in The City? 

PUBLIC LECTURE 
 Organized by Sri Lanka Land Reclamation and Development Corporation 

(SLLR&DC) in collaboration with 
Metro Colombo Urban Development Project (MCUDP) 


